
WWGA Reminder 
WWGA August Event 

August 10, 2025 @ Encanto Golf Course 
 
For the August 10th event, your $10 prize money is due to our Treasurer by Sunday, August 3rd.  We are 
scheduled for tee times starting at 6:32 a.m. at Encanto Golf Course.  The August event is individual 
stroke play where only the holes with names beginning with the letters O, N,  E or S (one, six, eight, nine, 
etc.) will count (net).  We have 32 spots available for this event, so registration will be on a first come first 
served basis.  You get on the list when your money is received. 
 
If you have PAID for August, then just show up and play golf.  You can confirm if you are paid by 
checking the paid list attached.  YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR CHECKING THIS LIST EVERY 
MONTH!  If you are not paid, you need to use Zelle or Venmo to send Working Women’s Golf 
Association, using our email address (phxwwga@gmail.com), a $10 electronic payment (preferred 
method of payment) or make arrangements to mail a check ($10 made payable to WWGA) to the 
Treasurer.  If you need to CANCEL and you are on the paid list, please send an email to 
the WWGA email by the evening of Sunday, August 3rd (the last day to cancel and carry over to 
September).  Pairings will be available by the end of the day Saturday, August 2nd. 
 
The Member/Guest event, on November 16th at Aguila, is rapidly approaching.  Figure out who your 
guest will be.  They should be a golfer, know how to play ready golf and move around the course quickly, 
but they do not need to have a handicap.  They can be young or old, male or female, related or not.  We 
expect the cost to be $50 per team, which includes only the prize fund and lunch for both players.  In the 
meantime, we are looking for donations of more valuable items for use in the raffle.  The money from this 
raffle helps pay for brunch/lunch.  In the past we have raffled off golf bags, rounds of golf at various 
courses, DBacks tickets, wine baskets, bath baskets, seat covers, windscreens, pictures/artwork, etc.  If 
you have something you would like to donate, please give it to a Board member.  If you have smaller 
items (boxes or sleeves of balls, towels, bottles or nips of alcohol, sunglasses, coolers, cutting boards, 
etc. that you have picked up along the way but are not using), we are happy to take them to use for prizes 
for our guests.  This saves us money and helps keep the entry fee down.  Bring that stuff to an event and 
give it to a Board member. 
 
The Club Championship, a 2 consecutive day event in early December (Saturday and Sunday December 
6 & 7 at Aguila), is also approaching.  To be eligible to play, you must have played in 4 events with the 
club prior to that time.  This is a fun event and there are gross and net flight winners, as well as the 
overall gross and net Champions.  We would love to see all who are eligible support this event.  So come 
out and get in your 4 rounds before then.  If you do not qualify for the Club Championship, you are 
welcome to play only on Sunday the 7th in a separate event. 
 
Welcome to our new members!  We hope to see you at an event soon. 
 
Fairways and greens, 
WWGA Board 
 


